
















Community Paramedicine should be 

mobilizing into the space by the end 

of April and full operational status 

with a public opening and ribbon 

cutting in the first week of June.

Design is underway for the 

renovations to the remainder of the 

building including the paramedic 

service areas on the first floor and 

provision of additional security and 

façade improvements.

It is expected the next phase of 

renovations will start in early spring 

2025.




